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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: 
Lena, Noah, Stanley, Sammy, Levi, Lachlan and 
Amellia. 
 
OSSA Cross Country  
Congratulations to all the students who 
participated in the OSSA Cross Country Carnival last 
Friday.  
Some great results as follows: 
Noah McDonald- 3rd, Riley McDonald 9th, Chelsea 
McDonald 13th, Samantha Annetts – 10th and Erjan 
Yesil -11th. 
 
Orange Show: This Weekend 13&14th May 
Orange Show will be on 13th and 14th May. Our 
school will be entering an Art Display, Scarecrow/s 
and our chickens, so come along and check out 
your child’s and our school’s creative entries. 

Scarecrow Competition  
We are still looking for items to use in scarecrow 
building this Thursday and Friday, we particularly 
would like some newspaper. Other suggestions 
could be old flannelette shirts, old jeans, old 
floppy hats and construction materials /recycled 
junk materials that could be lying around the farm 
or in the back shed.  

 
Year 3 and 5 National Assessment Program-
Literacy and Numeracy 
Students in years 3 and 5 will take part in NAPLAN 
this week on Tuesday 9th May, Wednesday 10th 
May and Thursday 11th May.  If any student/s 
misses a test due to illness etc. there will be a catch 
up day on Friday 12th May. 
Please let Mr Scott know in advance if you know 
your child is going to be away. 
  
P & C News 
Meeting: Today - Everyone is welcome to attend! 
 
Mother’s Day Craft & Morning Tea  
This Friday 12th May, Mum’s are invited to join us 
at school in the morning to help their 
child/children with Mother’s Day craft and then 
stay for morning tea to be served by the students. 

We will start with craft at 
9:15am followed by morning 
tea at about 10:15 am. 
Grandmothers are also 
welcome to attend. 
 

 
Book Club Orders and Payment changes 
Please find attached Issue 3. If you wish to order 
book club, could you please return your forms by 
this Thursday 11th May 2017. 
Please note: The school will no longer be taking 
cash or cheque payments for book club but we still 
submit the orders, which enables us to receive 
school resources credits. Could you please pay by 
credit card, which is located on the last page of the 
form and follow the No. 1 Credit Card instructions, 
which take you to scholastic.com.au/payments.  
    If you have any difficulties please see Mrs Chapman in the office 

What’s on!! 
Term 2 2017 

 P&C Meeting: Today Tues 9th May 
 NAPLAN:  9th – 11th May 
 Mother’s Day craft/morning tea-Fri 12th May 
 Orange Show – 13th and 14th May  
 Spring Into School:  Next Tues 16th May 
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!  Spring Into School     
• Next session: Tues 16th May  
• If for some reason, you did not get to 

pay for Term 1, 2017 - please 
remember to either send your 
payment in or contact the office for 
direct deposit details. 

_______________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This Sunday to all our 
Mums & Grandmothers 

______________________________________ 


